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6 October 2022

The Director

Select Committee on Barangaroo Sight Lines
Parliament House

Macquarie Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Email: barangaroo@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Director

Thank you for your invitation to make a submission to the Select Committee on Barangaroo
Sight Lines.

The Select Committee would be aware that there has been significant change in the
ownership, governance, and leadership of Crown since the time of the unsolicited proposal
for Crown Sydney. | commenced as CEO of Crown Sydney on 4 October 2022.

The terms of reference for this Inquiry pre-date the current ownership and management of
Crown and many of the key individuals involved have since left the company.

Crown acknowledges the importance of the work done by the Parliament and we will
monitor the hearings. Should specific matters arise where Crown is able to provide
assistance, we will assist where possible.

Yours sincerely

Mark McWhinnie
CEO Crown Sydney

Crown Sydney Property Pty Ltd ACN 166 326 861
1 Barangaroo Avenue, Sydney, NSW 2000 Australia
Telephone: +61 2 8871 7188

crownsydney.com.au





